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SECTION OFFICERS 

                             2008-2010 

 

 

President:         Jean Marie Megarbane  

Vice President: Youssef Talic   

President Elect: Roy Sabri         

Registrar:          Nadim AbouJaoude 

Treasurer:          Riad Bacho 

Regent 1:           Mohammad Majed Dada 

Regent 2:           Ali Ehaideb  

Councilman:      Levon Karjian 

 

The list of officers submitted by the 

nominating committee was confirmed at 

the meeting held on January 24
th

 at the 

Monroe Hotel in Beirut 

Preceding the business meeting, fellow 

Jose Chidiac gave an outstanding 

presentation of the evolution of the 

concept of treatment of 

temporomadibular dysfunction through 

the past forty years. The lecture was 

entitled: 

TMD Problems: how we did it and how 

we do it now 

   
   

 

JOINT MEETING  

TAMER HOLDING 

 AND  

 ICD MIDDLE EAST 

AND 

HANDING OVER CEREMONY 

 

At the suggestion of honorary fellow 

Gaby Tamer, and in coordination with 

President Jean Marie Megarbane and 

Scientific Committee President Philippe 

Souhaid, District 1 of the Middle East 

Section of the ICD will participate in a 

meeting on Thursday February 28 at 

6:30PM at the Metropolitan Hotel in 

Sin-el-Fil. 

Two of our prominent fellows Mounir 

Doumit and Bassel Doughan will give 

a presentation entitled  

Consumer Use of Dental Hygiene 

Products in Lebanon 

Consomation des Produits d’Hygiene 

Dentaire au Liban 

A presentation will also be given by 

visiting representatives of the Butler 

Company 

 

All ICD fellows are invited to attend the 

meeting and the reception that will 

follow. 

 

Handing Over Ceremony 

Following the lecture meeting, and 

before the reception, there will also be a 

handing over ceremony between 

President Ali Awada and newly elected 

President Jean Marie Megarbane 
 


